
   

   

   
 
 
 
 
   

 

10150 WEST NATIONAL AVENUE, SUITE 390MILWAUKEE, WI 53227P: (414) 545-4430F: (414) 545-4454 

10/11/2023 

Re: Integrative Psyche, LLC Closure of Occupational and Speech Therapy Services on 10/27/2023 

To whom it may concern:  

We hope this letter finds you well. We appreciate the opportunity to have been able to offer multi-disciplinary 

services over the past couple of years. However, we are writing to inform you of an important decision 

regarding the Occupational Therapy and Speech Therapy services at Integrative Psyche, LLC. After careful 

consideration and evaluation, we regret to inform you that Integrative Psyche, LLC will be closing its 

Occupational Therapy and Speech Therapy operations effective October 27, 2023, with this letter serving as 

formal notification of our change. The company will continue to provide Neuropsychological Evaluations as 

well as Psychotherapy services.  

 

On behalf of the Integrative Psyche, LLC team, we are honored to have been able to offer well-rounded care to 

you/your family and are grateful for the trust you have shown in our company. We understand that the decision 

to close the Occupational Therapy and Speech Therapy operations will be inclusive of change and transitioning, 

which can be difficult. We are committed to assisting with a smooth transition, and your Occupational and/or 

Speech Therapist will work with you on a transition plan. A few resources in the community include Curative 

and Children’s Hospital. Our administrative team will also be available to answer questions you might have 

related to the transition and work with you to settle any outstanding balances. All services rendered up to the 

last date of service will be processed through insurance in the ordinary course.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly, drnicoleklepp@gmail.com.  

 

Once again, we express our deepest gratitude for your support and understanding throughout our journey 

together. It has been a privilege to serve you and we wish you well. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Nicole Klepp 

Owner 
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